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On July 8, 2022, The Governor of Texas, Greg Abbott declared a state of disaster because of the
existence of serious drought conditions, which pose an imminent threat of severe damage,
injury and loss of life or property. Old Marbach School Water Supply Corporation would like
your support in implementing water conservation. On July 29, 2022 we notified you that Old
Marbach School WSC implemented Stage 2 water restriction. Effective November 1, 2022, we
are moving to Stage 1 water restriction, which has been deemed voluntary. Listed below are the

Stage 1 water use restrictions.

Voluntary Water Use Restrictions

Water customers are requested to voluntarily limit the use of water for
nonessential purposes and to practice water conservation.

For more information on our Drought Contingency Plan go to our website: oldmarbachschoolwsc.com
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